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Consent to Photograph and / or Video a Child or Young Person 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 

[Insert church name] is delighted to be working in partnership with the Inspired Classrooms project, the online ‘Toolkit’ for schools and churches. At its heart, Inspired Classrooms is an educational resource which provide a series of lesson activities and supporting resources for teachers and church leaders / volunteers, enabling them to deliver creative, cross-curricular learning for children and young people in churches. Your school will be visiting our church and using educational resources from Inspired Classrooms as part of their visit and we may wish to record elements of this.

Photos and short video clips are a very effective way of communicating and promoting the Toolkit and our church more widely, and play an important part in some of the Toolkit lesson plans, activity suggestions and supporting resources themselves. They are also a great way to include children and young people in the life of our church, making them feel included, proud and giving them ‘ownership’ of it. 
We may  therefore take photographs and videos for use online within the Toolkit and we may also use these images in our own church publicity or in other printed publications produced by the church to show the breadth and depth of our work within the community. 
Very occasionally a school visiting our church and using Inspired Classrooms resources may be visited by the media who will take photographs or film footage of activities taking place. Children and young people may appear in these images, which may then appear in newspapers (including online) or even in television news programmes.

To comply with General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 2018, we need your permission before we can photograph or make any recordings of your child for Toolkit or church educational or promotional purposes. Please answer questions 1 to 3 below, then sign and date the form where shown. Please return the completed form to the church as soon as possible.

Please circle your answer:
1. May we use your child’s photographic image only as part of the Inspired Classrooms project and in any supporting printed publications that we produce as a church for promotional purposes, such as in flyers and posters? 

           

Yes / No 

2. May we record your child’s image on video for the same purposes?
Yes / No 
3. Are you happy for your child to appear in the media? 



Yes / No
Please also note the followings conditions for use of these photographs/videos:
Conditions of use

1. We will not use the personal details or full names (which means first name and surname) of any child or adult in a photo image on video, on the Inspired Classrooms website or in any of our printed church publications. 
2. We will only use images of young people who are suitably dressed, to reduce any risk of such images being used inappropriately. 
3. We will not send any images or personal details of any child or any adult in any photo or video to any third party.
I have read and understood the conditions of use:
	Parent/guardian/carer name

(block capitals):
	

	Parent/guardians/carer signature:
	

	Date:
	

	Name of child/young person (block capitals):
	


If you have any questions about the Inspired Classrooms project more generally, please contact Saul Penfold MA PGCE, Inspired Classrooms Project Manager on info@inspiredclassrooms.org 

